

## SPECIALISTS IN THE STORAGE AND DISTRIBUTION OF TEMPERATURE CONTROLLED PRODUCTS

**Deputy Moz Scott** 

Chair – Economic and International Affairs Scrutiny Panel

By Email

17th May 2023

Dear Deputy Scott,

**Supply Chain Resilience** 

In response to your correspondence dated 3<sup>rd</sup> May 2023 we are very concerned about the proposed Port Masterplan. Although our representation in regard of the recent planning application said we were in constructive discussions those discussions have not progressed in a satisfactory way.

One of the major problems with the POJ plans is that consultation in any material way has been about the submitted plans rather than consulting with stakeholders in order to formulate a satisfactory plan. We now have a situation that consulting engineers are seeking information which should have been fed in initially.

There is a meeting of Port users convened by the Chamber of Commerce on 25<sup>th</sup> May 2023 and we are happy to write in more detail following that.

Yours sincerely,

**David Houghton** 

**Channel Islands Operations Director**